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World Book Week 
 

‘There is more treasure in books than in all the pirate’s loot on Treasure Island!’ Walt 

Disney 
 
World book day is nearly here.  This is the biggest celebration of books and reading in the world.   
 
Participating bookshops will be displaying World Book Day posters and notices in their windows. 
 
These are the £1 books available this year: 

 

             
 

                         
                   

On Friday 3rd March 2023, we will send home a £1 voucher to swap for a FREE World Book 
Day book or to get £1 off any book at a participating bookshop. 
 
There will be lots of exciting events to promote a love of reading during the week beginning 
Monday 27th February which we would like you and your children to join in.  
 
Read Before you Sleep 
 
This event will be held in the sports hall on the following days: 
 
Nursery and Reception: Tuesday 28th February 2023 between 4:00pm and 4:30pm 
 
Years 1 and 2: Thursday 2nd March 2023 between 4:00pm and 4:30pm 
 
Please bring your child to the sports hall and join the teachers for a story session in the hall. 
Children can come dressed in their pyjamas with their favourite story book and snuggle down for a 
story.  Refreshments will be provided. 
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Potato Challenge 
 
This year we would like to see how creative our children are.  Please help your child to design and 
make their favourite character from a book out of a potato!  Below are some ideas to help: 
 

         
 
Potatoes can be returned to school from Tuesday 28th March 2023 and prizes will be awarded on 
Friday 3rd March for the most creative entries.  
 
Word of the Day 
 
On Friday 3rd March 2023 we would like to learn your children’s favourite words.  Please help 
your child to design and create a poster/ placard which they can wear on their fronts to display 
their favourite words.  They will need to include the definition of their word on their backs for 
people to guess.  
 
If your child would like to, they can also come to school dressed as their favourite book character 
however this is not compulsory. 

 
We have a number of books we no longer use in school. These will available in the lower school 
playground at the end of the day on Friday 3rd March for any families to collect. 
 

Happy reading! 

 


